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August 19, 2009

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

RE: Prindle Hill Construction
554 Carriage Drive
Orange, CT 06477
Reference Letter

We have been asked by Prindle [1ill Construction Lo prepare a relerence leller on their behall.
The Town of Manchester Public Works Department is currently working with Prindle Hill on a
state and federally funded project entitled “Intersection Improvements at Woodbridge St,
Parker St, & Green Rd”. The project involves significant roadway reconstruction work
associaled with the re-alignment of multiple intersections in the Woodbridge, Green and Parker
Street area. The subjecl area has a relatively high traffic count. Maintaining a sale and steady
flow of traffic through the area is a major component of the work. In addition to the road work,
there are also drainage and sidewalk components Lo Lhe project.

Our dealings with them to date have been more than satisfactory. They have performed the
required work in a timely and professional manner. It is our hope that they will continue to bid
on [uture Town projects. We look forward to working with them again in the tuture.

If you wish to discuss our experiences with Prindle Hill Construction in greater detail, please do
not hesitate to contact me. I can be reached at (86(}) 647-3252, Monday through Friday, between
the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:30 PM.

Very truly yours,

= T
Kw%%
Richard A. Staye

Utility Engineer
Public Works Engincering
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